
 
March 29, 2022 

 
 
 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary Via Email 
Federal Communications Commission 
9050 Junction Drive 
Annapolis Junction, MD 20701 
 
Attention: Media Bureau, Audio Division 
 

Re: AM Radio Station WVCV, Orange, Virginia (Fac. ID No. 54873) 
Notification of Resumption of Full Licensed Operations 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 This firm is counsel to Piedmont Communications, Inc., licensee of AM Radio Station WVCV, 
Orange, VA (Facility ID No. 54873) (“WVCV”). 
 

On or around March 3, 2022, WVCV began experiencing a failure of equipment necessary to WVCV’s 
broadcast operations and, as a result, the station went temporarily silent. 

 
This letter shall serve as notification that, as of March 29, 2022, the station has resumed full, licensed 

operations.  
 

 If any questions should arise during the course of your consideration of this matter, it is respectfully 
requested that you communicate with this office. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
  
 
 

       Patrick Cross 
       pcross@brookspierce.com 
       919-573-6256 

Counsel to Piedmont Communications, Inc. 

 
cc: Victoria McCauley, FCC (via email) 
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